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Congratulations Students!   

Congratulations to our students who graduated with their high school    

diplomas! Many of these graduates were awarded with the Presidential 

Education Award for Excellence in Education and will move onto       

Southern California colleges! The SLC students, families and staff had a 

special graduation and promotion ceremony this year, recognizing the  

students on their achievements.  The SLC teachers and staff are very 

proud of these students for their accomplishments. Congratulations      

students on your achievement and we wish you all the success and       

happiness the world has to offer!  

June 2021 
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SPECIAL POINTS OF         
INTEREST 

 

Our STEM Garden Has Produce! 

We are happy to report that our SLC 
STEM Garden has tomatoes, squash, 
rosemary, and mint!  The students 
and staff will look forward to  using 
these vegetables and herbs during 
ESY to create a nice meal! 
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Honors Awarded to SLC Students! 

Our students and families participated in our annual award         

ceremony that honored students for their dedication to our school 

and community.  Students were recognized for their school        

internships and for their work in the community.   Families were 

treated to speeches made by our students  highlighting their      

appreciation of the SLC staff.  We are proud of our students’      

accomplishments and we are happy that they were able to        

celebrate with their families and SLC staff!  


